LTR-1000-70246

2013/11/27

No

To: Mr. M. Chudakov

Director ,WANO Moscow Centre

Sub: Competitive selection for personnel vacancies at WANO-MC

Dear Sir;

In response to your letter No.MC-13/1117 dated November 08, 2013, concerning competitive selection for personnel vacancies at WANO-MC, please be informed that introducing persons for long time working as a mission abroad needs to make necessary coordination and to achieve the agreement of the competent domestic authorities. For doing so, we need at least 4 months. Due to this, it is not possible to participate in this Competition on December 13, 2013, in the remaining time. So, you are kindly requested to determine if it is possible for BNPP to participate in the Competition with delay in time or it is necessary to participate in the next stages of future selections. In this regard, please let us inform at least 4 months before conducting the next Competition.

Sincerely yours

H.Derakhshandeh

Bushehr NPP Manager And Managing Director